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Dear Prayer Partners & Financial Supporters                             March 2022 

 

“Looking for that blessed hope, and the glorious appearing of the  

great God and our Saviour Jesus Christ;” Titus 2:13. 
 

What is the blessed hope? As we are going through heartbreaking times all around the world, Christians are 

encouraged to expect the coming of the Lord Jesus Christ. In spite of the suffering and the chaos, we have to 

remind ourselves that this world is not our home, we are just pilgrims passing through towards our Heavenly Home.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued prayer support. I would also like to thank those 

of you, individuals and churches alike, who are financially partnering with me. I am excited to share with you that, in 

spite of the COVID crisis we experienced for almost 2 years, the Lord has provided 78% of my total missionary 

support. Praise the Lord! 

 

DEAF MINISTRIES 

In the month of January, I started teaching a Sign Language class at my 

local church, First Baptist Church of Land O’Lakes, FL. The class takes 

place as a Sunday school class where 14 to 15 hearing members attend 

to learn Sign Language to contact the deaf in the community. Please 

pray that someone will surrender his or her life to minister to the 

Deaf and Hard of Hearing as a church interpreter through these 

classes. 
 

In the month of February, I attended a revival meeting at the 

Deaf Baptist Church in Pinellas Park, FL, invited by Pastor 

Bruce Kelly (Deaf Baptist Church, Smyrna, GA). It was a 

privilege to be a part of this group and the establishment of a 

new deaf church in the community. 

 

After visiting the Deaf Baptist Church of Pinellas Park, I was infected by the COVID virus. For 2 

weeks I had to quarantine myself, but I was able to get the monoclonal therapy before the 

federal government shut down all places in Florida providing this therapy. Two days after getting 

the therapy, I began to feel much better. Praise the Lord! 

International Partnership Ministries  
Your partner with national missionaries  

around the world



If you feel led of the Lord to partner with me in ministry, contributions should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 
100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717      Be sure to include a note designating “Galdamez Support”.  Thank you.  

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email.  Please take a moment to 
contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Galdamez prayer letter” on the subject line. 

In the month of May, I will be attending the DeafNation Expo 2022 

taking place in Atlanta, GA. Although it is a secular event, there are 

many opportunities to share the Gospel. Last year I attended my first 

DeafNation expo in Kissimmee, FL. 

 

Last year, while visiting a church in Florida, I was approached by the 

pastor to plan a second visit to minister to a group of ladies and to 

present the Deaf Ministry sometime in the spring. Please pray about this new opportunity. 

 

Please take a moment to look at www.ipmworld.org/deaf-ministries.html for “Gospel Hands” online. Thank you! 

 

CHURCH MOBILIZATION NEWS 

I would like to continue to bring the IPM Volunteer 

Interactive Partners Program to your attention. Dr. Brent 

Smith (Vice-President of Church Mobilization) wrote the 

following message: “TEAM VIP - IPM’s VIP program is a 

volunteer program for believers in the States to utilize their 

God-given gifts. There are believers in local fundamental 

churches across the United States that deeply love 

missions. However, many cannot go to the foreign field, 

nor are they called to quit their jobs and pull up roots. This 

is where the TEAM (The Exciting Application of Ministry) 

VIP program can help. It provides opportunities for believers to be foreign missionaries right out of their own 

homes and/or churches. The program will work with any church missions’ program. Would you pray and 

consider one of the opportunities, even on a one-time basis, and see how the Lord would have you 

minister?” You can contact Dr. Smith directly at smith@ipmworld.org about anyone you may know who would 

be interested in the program. 

 

Would you consider partnering with me to reach the Deaf for Christ?  

Serving a risen Savior, 

 

 

 

Marta L. Galdamez 

Romans 1:16 
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